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June 14 , 2005

Jean Jewell- Commission Secretary
Idaho Public Utilities Commission
PO Box 83720

Boise, ID 83720-0074

Case No. WST- O5-

Dear Ms. Jewell

In Order No. 29791 (Case No. WST- 05-01) issued May 27 2005, the Commission
requested additional comments on the FCC' s Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (ETC)
rules. On April 29 , 2005 , CenturyTel submitted comments in this case specific to the
FCC' s ETC rules. Believing that set of comments to be a sufficient description of the
Company s position, CenturyTel respectfully asks that the Commission reference those
comments when considering this matter.

Thank you for your consideration of this important topic and please feel free to contact
me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Doug Cooley
CenturyT el
503-587-8722


